

Vol. 6 Issue 8 Feb. 2013

CONTACT INFO:

FAMILY SERVICES

24300 Las Brisas Rd. N Murrieta, CA 92562 (951) 304-1623

Child Development Center

(951) 304-1623

Room 4: ext. 2112

Room 5: ext. 2113

Room 6: ext. 2114

Room 7: ext. 2177

Room 8: ext. 2115

Room 10: ext. 2176

Room II: ext. 2168

Room 12: ext. 2167

UPCOMING EVENTS

February 15 & 18 —No School (Presidents Birthday)



Parents Information & Communication

For more information about Family Services, our Newsletters, and Programs—please visit our website at www.murrieta.k12.ca.us under Family Services

Child Development Center Newsletter



FEBRUARY 2013



HOME-SCHOOL-CONNECTION

<u>The Importance of</u> Washing Your Hands



You can greatly reduce your risk of illness by simply washing your hands. It is the single most effec-

tive way to prevent transmitting many disease. Most people do not wash their hands as often or as well as they should.

Hands should be washed:

- After going to the bathroom. Bowel matter carries a variety of serious infectious diseases.
- After changing a baby's diaper. Not washing hands gives the care giver and other children a greater risks of diarrhea and other diseases.
- Before, during, and after handling food.
- Before eating.
- When hands are dirty.
- After wiping running noses.
- After handling pets or cleaning up after them.
- After sneezing or coughing.
- When someone in your home is sick.
- After handling money, a major carrier of disease germs.

One study proved that children who washed their hands 4 times a day missed 51% less school as other children (due to an upset

Valentine Poem For Parents

By: Joanna Fuchs

Mom and Dad, along life's path, Your love has shone the way. For the guidance you have given me, I'm thankful everyday.

You've always been great parents; I'm so glad you both are mine; Deep in my heart, you'll always be My favorite Valentine.



Parent Advisory Meeting

Friday, February 8, 2013
Child Development Center
Room 3
6:00 pm—7:00 pm
"Let your voice be heard!"

Topic: School Safety





My name is Jenna. I have a beautiful daughter, Ryley, who is 3 1/2. I had the amazing opportunity to stay home with my daughter for almost four years, and during that time I learned so much about child development and how important the first five years are to a child. I enrolled my daughter in the M.V.U.S.D. Child Development Center and was instantly drawn to the wonderful staff and lovely children and decided this is where I wanted to be. I have been subbing in room # 11 for almost five months. Everyday is fun and exciting because I get to see the children grow develop and learn. I love being a part of their life!